
Information about the BLI Committee is available at: www.cityofevanston.org. Questions can be directed to 

Paulina Albazi at 847-866-2950. 
 
The City of Evanston is committed to making all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities. Any 
citizen needing mobility or communications access assistance should contact the Facilities Management Office at 
847-866-2916 (Voice) or 847-866-5095 (TTY). 

 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF A MEETING 

BOARD OF LOCAL IMPROVEMENTS 
 
 

Wednesday June 14, 2023 
 
 

 
Meeting Canceled Due to a Lack of Agenda Items 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEXT MEETING –July 12, 2023 


